CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 2 April 1987
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TEACHERS PAY AND CONDITIONS: SITUATION REPORT

The Prime Minister has seen your
Secretary of State's minute of 30 March
which described reactions to the Government's
proposals on teachers pay and conditions.

The Prime Minister is content subject
to the views of colleagues with the next
steps which your Secretary of State intends
to take, namely, to make and lay before
Easter the order dealing with the 1 January
component of the pay increase and conditions
of service, to publish a consultative
paper before Easter about the use of the
new £500 allowance and to be ready to
announce the Chairman and Deputy Chairman
of the Interim Advisory Committee soon
after Easter.

I am sending copies of this letter
to the Private Secretaries to other members
of MISC 122 and to Trevor Woolley (Cabinet
Office).

(DAVID NORGROVE)
R. L. Smith, Esq.,
Department of Education and Science.
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